
Site Wide Vision
Sequence 1

On completion of the Maternity and Neonatal project, a 
new build office and FM building will be planned for the 

old boiler house site.  Office staff from the Jenner will 
decant to this building. 

Current estate wide vision

Sequence 3Sequence 3
The site of the temporary WEC and nurses The site of the temporary WEC and nurses 

accommodation is identified for a future opportunity of accommodation is identified for a future opportunity of 
a combination of healthcare, housing and staff a combination of healthcare, housing and staff 

accommodationaccommodation

Sequence 2
Once the Jenner building is decanted the Grade II listed building 

will be refurbished as the location of the permanent WEC and 
open plan offices for Highgate Wing staff.




